
Chigwell Residents Association 
c/o 69, Coolgardie Avenue, 
Chigwell, Essex. IG7 5AX 

 
 
Louise St John Howe, 
Programme Officer, 
PO Services, 
PO Box 10965, 
Sudbury, 
Suffolk. 
CO10 3BF 
 
 
13th February 2019 
 
Dear Louise, 
 
Re: EFDC Local Plan submission under Regulation 19  
by the Chigwell Residents Association dated January 2018 
 
At the Association’s full committee meeting last Monday evening, the content 
of the Association’s 2018 submission under Regulation 19 was extensively 
discussed and at the end the committee voted unanimously to withdraw the it’s 
submission. 
 
As the Inspector has kindly agreed, we will submit a Hearing Statement under 
Policy P7 before the 21st February 2019 deadline. 
 
We will also advise the Inspector of the name of the committee member who 
will speak on the Association’s behalf at the Hearing to be held on 
Thursday16th May next. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Jacquie MacLeod                        Patrick Ward 
Vice Chairman                            General Secretary 
 
For and on behalf of Chigwell Residents Association 


